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HISTORY EXTENSION SEMINAR

The students of the new History Extension class engaged in an online seminar from the
State Library of NSW & Sydney Living Museums.

As part of the day, students learned how to undertake their major projects and gained insight and
advice from contemporary Australian historians. The group also were provided a lecture by Dr
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Stephen Gapps on his ground-breaking new research on the ‘Sydney Wars’ in colonial Australia
and had the opportunity to ask questions about the newly uncovered military history of colonial
Sydney.
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